
ANNOUNCEMENT 

13.01.2022  

“Digital and Audiovisual Broadcasting Industry” Public Union, registered at the Ministry 

of Justice of the Republic of Azerbaijan, has applied to the Intellectual Property Agency 

for registration (accreditation).  

The application of the "Digital and Audiovisual Broadcasting Industry" Public Union will 

be considered by the Intellectual Property Agency in accordance with relevant 

legislation.  

 


